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SF Restaurants’ Employees Hungry for Valid Paychecks

News

4.16.17 

The article, "SF Restaurants’ Employees Hungry for Valid Paychecks," featured in the San Francisco

Chronicle, depicts the story of the San Francisco restaurant scene where employers have been

committing wage theft and violating multiple labor codes.

Partner Alden Parker comments on the problems restaurants face when trying to comply to these

laws stating, “It’s part of running the business, but it takes such a tremendous amount of attention

in order to comply that it’s been difficult for people to comply 100 percent of the time."

To read the full article, please visit San Francisco Chronicle.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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